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governing enrollment. Enrollment projections need to include an 
accompanying memorandum that explains the biennial enrollment 
projection process used by the campus, including a description of how 
the projections reflect the assessments of performance and restraints 
on enrollment change.  Also provide a list of the individuals and their 
titles included on the enrollment budgeting team, and a summary of 
any significant variations from previous enrollment projections.   
 
Once received by this office, the campus enrollment projections will undergo 
an internal analysis that could necessitate a meeting between the enrollment 
planning and budgeting teams at General Administration and your campus.  
When the process within GA is completed, each campus will need to submit 
final confirmation of the projections. 
 
If you have any questions about the procedures for preparing your estimates 
(due by November 2), please refer them to Jonathan Pruitt at 919-962-4600 
(jpruitt@northcarolina.edu) or to Ginger Burks at 919-962-4604 
(ginger@northcarolina.edu).   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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cc: Chief Academic Officers 
 Chief Fiscal Officers 
 Directors of Institutional Research 
 
 



Special Provision excerpted from Senate Bill 897 (S.L. 2010-31) 
 
 
 

UNC ENROLLMENT GROWTH 
SECTION 9.22.  In considering potential increases in enrollment growth for The 

University of North Carolina for the 2011-2013 fiscal biennium, the Board of Governors 
shall consider all of the following items: 

(1) The general economic conditions of the State as reported by the Office of State 
Budget and Management and the Fiscal Research Division. 

(2) The possible increases and decreases in the State's revenue, particularly General 
Fund revenue as reported by the Office of State Budget and Management and the 
Fiscal Research Division. 

(3) Any other non-State revenue resources available to The University of North 
Carolina that may be used to assist with the recurring costs of enrollment growth. 

 




